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Newsletter 21 –25 th February 2022 
 

A message from Mrs Greenwood 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful half term holiday. This term is very busy and full of exciting 

events. 

Next week Year 3 will be leading our lent service in church on Tuesday morning. Parents and carers are 

welcome to join us at 9.00am. Year 5 and 6 pupils are looking forward to the residential trip to Outward Bound 

at Ullswater. We are all praying for good weather! And after a 2 year break St Aidan's Got Talent and Easter 

Bingo are back. As you can see normal life in school has resumed. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Outward Bound trip 

For any Parent/Carer who couldn’t attend the meeting this afternoon, there is 

another meeting to be held in the school hall on Monday 28th February at 2:45pm. 

It is important that you attend so that we can inform you of exactly what each 

child needs to take and what is expected from the week. 

 

Lent worship in church 

Our school Worship Group, Year 3, will be leading the Lent Service in Church on Tuesday 1st March 

at 9:00am.  Parents and Carers are invited to join the school for this service. 

 

 

     
World book day 

World book day this year is on Thursday 3rd March. This year we will not be dressing up. Instead, we will be 

having a hat making competition. Children will design and make a hat, in school, to celebrate their favourite 

book. There will be prizes for the most creative designs. 

 

Blackburn Hawks 

Blackburn Hawks Ice Hockey Club are offering local schools and community groups a £1 

ticket offer for their home game V Sheffield Scimitars on Sunday March 6th.  Usual price is £10 

for adults and £5 for children. 

Each ticket below admits a maximum of 2 adults and unlimited children for just £1 PER 

PERSON.  Payment is made on the door with the ticket.   

The ticket can be shown on an electronic device or can be printed. 
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Class Trips 

As part of the pupils theme work, class trips have been organised for the following classes:- 

 

Year 3 Tree planting at St Luke’s and St Phillip’s school 

 
 

 

Please note: A packed lunch will be provided by the school for pupils who normally have a school meal. 

Trips are also being arranged for other year groups and you will be informed of these in due course. 

 
School Council Easter Bingo 

We are pleased to welcome you all back into school to take part in our annual School Council 

Easter Bingo night.  This will take place on Tuesday 5th April from 6.00pm - 8.00pm in the school hall.  

The first game will start at 6.15pm.  

 

 
ALWAYS House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week: 
 

HODDER  CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

100% 100% 100% 100% 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Outward Bound meeting    Monday 28th February      

Shrove Tuesday-Lent worship in church  Tuesday 1st March 

Y3 Tree planting at St Luke’s & St Phillip’s  Tuesday 1st March 

World Book day     Thursday 3rd March 

Y5 and Y6 Outward Bound trip   Monday 7th March – Friday 11th March 

St Aidan’s Got Talent     Wednesday 16th March 

Comic relief      Friday 18th March 

Mother’s day      Sunday 27th March 

Easter service in church     Tuesday 5th April 

Easter bingo      Tuesday 5th April 

School Closes for Half Term – 2.15pm   Wednesday 6th April 

 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

 

Mrs D Greenwood 

Headteacher 


